
Regular Board Meeting  

Monday, December 3, 2018 

 

 

CHAIR’S REPORT 



November 28: Bright Nights Christmas Train 
Stanley Park 

Vice Chair Demers welcomed guests to the launch of Bright Night Christmas Train  

and was joined by Commissioner Barker and local fire fighters. 



November 30: VanDusen Festival of Lights 
VanDusen Botanical Garden  

Chair Mackinnon welcomed guests, including Make-a-Wish Foundation child,  

her family and reps to the VanDusen FOL media launch.  

Commissioners Dumont and Barker also attended.  




